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CULJI STATE OF HAWAII _
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION IN REPLY REFER TO:
HIGHWAYS DIVISION
HAWAII DISTRICT HWY-H 06-2.0493
50 MAKAALA STREET

HILO, HAWAII 96720
TELEPHONE: (808) 933-8866 ® FAX: (808) 933-8869

July 25, 2006

Mr. Christopher Yuen

Director

County of Hawaii ol
Planning Department Y/ e
101 Pauahi Street, Suite 3 ¢

Hilo, Hawai‘i 96720
Dear Mr. Yuen,

SUBJECT: Final Subdivision Approval No. SPH-05-000007 dated July 7, 2006
Final Plat Map
Subdividers: Sunstone Realty Partners V, LLC
“Kona Sea Ranch Subdivision, Increment II”
Proposed Subdivision of Lot 9 of Kona Sea Ranch Subdivision, Increment I,
Being a portion of Grant 1725
At Kukuiopae 2nd, South Kona, Island of Hawaii, Hawaii
T.M.K. 3rd Div. 8-7-011:001 (SPH-05-000007 Formerly Sub 99-125)
Project No. 8-A

We received a copy of your letter to Ms. Chrystal T. Yamasaki, LPLS of Wes Thomas Associates
regarding the final approval of the subdivision action and wish to inform you that the developer
has not yet completed the required roadway improvements within the state highway right of way
under the first increment. Since the work has not yet been completed, it seems premature for any
final action under the requirements of the Subdivision code, Chapter 23.

If you have any questions please call Mr. Clinton Yamada at 933-1951.
Very truly yours,

(PmOh Ol

TANLEY M. TAMURA
Hawai‘i District Engineer 04749/



T ~y
|

. 1
o i
vl

0
a
. ETTwsa e O

T e T e L IVISTISINGY
e e NINNYIY (]
o

) NOISIAIQ JONYY ONOT
LV AE D) IAd
— T AMvl3y ALNd3q
R H0.103yiq
T ———— 3LYa-dns aLnoy .
.. .




